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Rick Hammer, Chief Engineer 

KEGG RADIO 

Box 600 

Daingerfield, Tx. 75638 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

RADIO 1 560 kHz 
1,000 WATTS 

This is to verify your reception of KEGG's DX test, Monday, December 

10th, 1979 from 2129 AM to 3 :02 AM, Central Standard Time. All re- 

ports received to date say almost the same thing concerning the inter- 

ference from KCJJ in Iowa City, Iowa. 

Most of the letters I have received want a bumper sticker or some- 

thing along that line for a souvenir. I am enclosing a coverage 

map in appreciation of your time spent. 

As of 12/21/79, I have received letters of verification from: 

New Jersey, Ohio, Illinois, New Mexico, Nebraska, Pennsylvania, 

Florida, Iowa, Massachusetts, Virginia, and Tennessee. 

I want to take this time to thank you and the other members of the 

Radio Club who took the time to monitor KEGG. The information re- 

ceived was very interesting! 

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO YOU AND YOURS! 

Sinc 
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Rick Hammer, Chief Engineer 
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